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Date of Bulletin:  July 10, 2023 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02135 

Audience:  Reseller 

Subject:  Rate Increases Impacting Various Federal Line Surcharges 

Date Effective:  August 15, 2023 

  

Frontier is providing notification that effective August 15, 2023, increases will be 
implemented to the following surcharges:  

• Federal Pre-Subscribed Bus Line Charge 

• Federal Primary Carrier Single Line Charge 
• Multi-Line Business Federal Pre-Subscribed Line Charge  
• Federal Primary Carrier Multi Line Charge 
• Federal Pre-Subscribed Home Access Charge 
• Federal Primary Carrier Centrex Line Charge 
• Centrex Federal Pre-Subscribed Line Charge 
• Federal Primary Carrier ISDN PRI Charge  
• ISDN PRI Federal Pre-Subscribed Line Charge 

 
Increases vary by state, tariff and type of surcharge.  For detailed rate increases, 
please refer to the 2023 Federal Line Surcharge Rate Increase Worksheet. 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact 
your Frontier Account Manager. 
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